
 

 

Legislative Director’s Report 
Keeping our TMTA members up to date on any Legislative happenings in Tennessee … 

 
Priority News: 

The May Tennessee Massage Licensure Board meeting was cancelled. The gas shortage that is 
affecting Tennessee and other states is making it difficult for board members and people called 
before the board to be able to travel to Nashville for the meeting. The approval from the Governor’s 
office to be able to hold meetings via WebEx expired at the end of April, so that is not available as 
an option. 
 
Therefore, the August Massage Licensure Board meeting will be lengthened to 3 days instead of the 
normal 2 days. It will be held August 9th, 10th and 11th at 665 Mainstream Drive in Nashville, TN. 

 
For Your Information: 

A reminder for therapists - licensure renewals can be done online by visiting the board’s website at 
https://www.tn.gov/health/health-program-areas/health-professional-boards/ml-board/ml-
board/licensure.html 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the TN Massage Board will take place on August 9th, 10th 
& 11th, 2021 at 9am at 665 Mainstream Drive in Nashville, TN. If you are unable to make it there in 
person, you are now able to watch it via livestreaming. And here’s how … click on the link  
https://www.tn.gov/health/calendar.massage-licensure.html,  then choose “VIEW EVENT”, then click 
on “ATTACHMENT” it will take you to the sunshine notice of the meeting - choose the “LINK TO 
LIVE STREAM” for the day you are wanting to watch. 

 

Lori Schrader 
Lori Schrader, LMT 

TMTA Legislative Director 
legislative@tmtanews.org 

https://www.tn.gov/health/health-program-areas/health-professional-boards/ml-board/ml-board/licensure.html
https://www.tn.gov/health/health-program-areas/health-professional-boards/ml-board/ml-board/licensure.html
https://www.tn.gov/health/calendar.massage-licensure.html

